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The Archives of Pediatric Neurosurgery Journal is proud 

to announce the release of its inaugural Supplement, 

marking a significant milestone more than three years since 

its establishment. The editorial team recognizes the 

continuous flow of scientific production, and the decision to 

introduce occasional supplements, prior to increasing the 

official journal numbers, underscores the steadfast and 

consistent publication policy of the APN. 

In this supplement, we featured the abstracts from the 

"XIV Congress of the Brazilian Society for Pediatric 

Neurosurgery (SBNPed)" held in Goiânia, Brazil, from 

August 2 to 5, 2023, under the presidency of Dr. Paulo 

Ronaldo Jubé. Additionally, we also included videos of 

lectures conducted and endorsed by SBNPed and APN. 

The Archives of Pediatric Neurosurgery Journal 

acknowledges the importance of research in Pediatric 

Neurosurgery and recognizes Brazil's leadership in various 

fields. We support the initiative to publish congress 

abstracts and encourage authors to submit their work as 

full articles for evaluation and potential publication. 

 

Another key aspect is the promotion and 

encouragement by SBNPed and APN of symposia, making 

some lectures available for readers to benefit from, thereby 

fostering the dissemination of scientific knowledge. This 

supplement comprises three lectures from the 2020 

Neuroendoscopy Symposium delivered by Dr. Ricardo 

Santos de Oliveira, Dr. Marcelo Volpon, and Roberto 

Alexandre Dezena. 

We extend our gratitude to the entire editorial team, 

authors, and reviewers who contributed to the growth and 

development of the journal in 2023, and we look forward to 

an even more successful year in 2024! 
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